
Arne will be riding 75 miles along Route 66 to help kids across the valley through a variety of programs.  The 
proceeds from Arne’s bike ride will bene� t three organizations that focus on enriching the lives of children. 
With your help, the Irwindale Lions Club will continue to fund the City of Hope, Joseph “Pepe” Miranda 
Sports Scholarships and Grants, and the Lions Camps at Tersita Pines for Disabled Youth.

Anyone wanting to ride along with Arne is welcome. It would be fun to get a group of people together to ride 
this famous route. Just donate $25, let us know you’re coming, and show up at the start line!  The route will be-
gin at Irwindale City Hall at 7:00 a.m., go through 12 cities and two counties, and then � nish back at City Hall. 
We estimate the ride will take approximately 8 hours, and won’t break speed records, but be fun.

This ride is also quite special for Arne because when he and his family migrated from Norway to the United 
States in 1954, they traveled by car from Chicago to Los Angeles on the original Route 66.

Your donation would be the greatest gift these kids could receive. Thanks for your support!

Arne Ogaard of the Irwindale Lions Club is back! He will be riding 
75 miles (120 km) on Route 66 - for the 2nd time

www.gofundme.com/rootingforkids

www.irwindalelions.com
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Or mail a check to:

Irwindale Lions Club
PO Box 2093

Irwindale, CA 91706

Make check payable to 
Irwindale Lions Club

(add ‘Rooting for Kids’ in memo line)
501(c)(3) nonpro� t

For more information, contact 
Arne Ogaard 

(951) 775-3080


